To be published on February 6, 2015, in Salt Lake Tribune and Deseret News
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

Notice is hereby given that Draper City will hold a public hearing before the City Council on February 17, 2015, to receive public comment on a request by Draper City, for a Text Amendment, known as the City Initiated 2014 Staff Bulk Text Amendment, for the purpose of modifying various sections within Titles 9 and 17 of the Draper City Municipal Code. 


The hearing will be held at Draper City Hall, 1020 East Pioneer Road, on February 17, 2015, at 7:00 p.m.  Inquiries may contact Jennifer Jastremsky at the Draper City offices, 801-576-6328.
Attest:  Rachelle Conner, MMC 
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